

A SPECIAL SUMMER DONATION



Here at the Community Center, we help families get ready for their summer adventures. As we have for the past several years, the Community Center of Northern Westchester is connecting kids from families of limited means with a camp program they can attend, free of charge.

From now until June 15th, we are asking the community for special donations to help make this first-time camp experience memorable.

If you would like to help our children have a great summer, please donate:

- Sleeping bags (new or gently used)
- Beach towels
- Duffels
- Sunscreen
- Insect repellent (no aerosols)
- Flashlights (and batteries)
- Day backpacks
- Reusable water bottles
- Rain jackets/boots (new or gently used)

Thank you for helping to make the summer adventures of our local children more special!